
                
 

The Tallwood Tradition 

Greetings Fellow Tallwood Men’s Club Members, 

 

 

We are NOT done yet!   

 

Just because our fall meeting is already upon us, we 

still have more golf to play and Trophies to be won.  

The Tallwood Cup, President’s Cup this weekend, 

Tournament of Champions, Fall Classic and a few 

more chances for those all valuable GOTY points to 

be won. (Underlined are Trophy Events) 

 

The Tallwood Men’s Club Fall meeting will be 

Monday 9/24/2018 @ Tallwood 7:00 pm. At this 

meeting we will be voting on next year’s Board of 

Directors and we will get to hear from The Pro Shop 

and Ownership.  We hope to see ya’all attend.  

 

 

Richard Potticary II 

President 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

  

 

 September 2018 
http://www.tallwoodmensclub.com 

 

2018 Board of Directors 
 

President – Richard Potticary II 

 

 

 Vice President – Joe LeBlanc 

 

 

Treasurer – Kim Aderman 

 

 

Secretary/ Communications 

 – Greg Berger 

 

 

 Handicap – Jim Bidwell 

 

 

Membership –Bob Wahlberg 

 

 

Co-Social – Earl Brown 

 

 

Co-Social – Gary Greenwald 

 

 

Tournament – Terry Ruzzo 

 

 

Past President – Greg Garcia  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The President’s Corner 

http://www.tallwoodmensclub.com/
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Membership 
 

 

September and October are a great time of year to enjoy good weather and great course conditions and 

there are still several great events left on our tournament schedule.  Why not invite a friend to join you 

and experience what our club has to offer? 

 

We will continue to accept new members for the remainder of the season with No Membership Fees!  

That’s Free Membership!  Going forward, the fee to join the best Men’s Club in the state will be only 

$30.00 (including a new GHIN account) or $0.00 if the new member has an active GHIN account. 

 

Gentlemen – If you have a friend, relative or colleague, who may be interested in joining the best 

Men’s Club in the state, please refer him to the web site to apply for membership or e-mail me at the 

address below and I will work with him to complete the application process. 

 

 

Bob Wahlberg 

Membership Director  
TMC_membership@yahoo.com 

 

 
  

Social 

 
Well, the Social Calendar is winding down to yet another successful year. 

 

The Two Ball Open (Rib Classic) was well attended.   It was a great day of golf and barbeque for those 

who were there.  Little Marks, as always, provided plenty of food for the hungry participants.  The golf 

was fantastic, with trophy winners in three flights.  The Overall Gross winners were Tom Brett and 

Terry Ruzzo, the Overall Net was taken by Cliff Backes and Rich Harris and the Overall Callaway 

winners were Charlie Babcock and Al Noske.  Thanks as always to the event captains and volunteers for 

a great tournament. 

Twenty-five couples enjoyed our mixed pairs Scotch Ball II event on Saturday 9/15. The weather was 

great for golf and our dinner with old and new friends. This year featured lobsters and ribeye steaks 

supplied by the Lucky Goat of East Hampton. If you have not attended this always-fun event, you are 

missing out. I would recommend putting on your calendar for next year.   

Wrapping up the Social Tournament Calendar will be the Fall Classic.  This event will be held on 

October 20th with a 9:00 AM Shotgun start.  The golf is 4 or 5 man Shamble, with prizes for Closest to 

the Pin on all Par 3’s, closest to the pin on #10 (2nd shot), and Stop and Shop Gift Cards for winning 

teams.  The registration form is attached to this newsletter or can be downloaded from the Men’s Club 

Website. 

Mark your calendars for our Year End Awards Dinner.  This year will held again at Villa Louisa on 

November 3, 2018.   

Looking forward to seeing you at our upcoming events. 

 

 

Earl Brown and Gary Greenwald  

Cosial  

mailto:TMC_membership@yahoo.com
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Handicap 

 

 

 
This is my last Handicap article.  Next year, Joe Dura will be your Handicap Chairman and I'm sure Joe 

will do an outstanding job.  I'd like thank all the Board Presidents and Board Members that I served with 

for the past 5-6 years, I enjoyed the experience working with them and learning so much from each and 

everyone of them.  It was my pleasure to be associated with such a great Men's Club. 

 

Now, as my final act as Handicap Chairman, I like to reiterate, as I have done so often, "Please enter all 

your scores, not only Tallwood scores, but also scores from all other courses you play.  And please use 

Equitable Stroke Control when adjusting scores that are not entered through the Tallwood Men's Club 

scoring process". 

 

Thanks again for letting me serve you for past 5-6 years.  It was my pleasure! 

 

 

 

Jim Bidwell 

Handicap Chairman 

 

 
                                                                                               

Tallwood Pro Shop 
                                                                          91 North St. 

                                                                                                          Hebron, Ct. 06248 

                                                                                                          (860) 646-3437 

                                                                                                           
www.tallwoodcountryclub.com 

 
 
 

 

Dear Men’s Club Members, 

 

The Fall season is here. We have a few more big events scheduled for the year. 

Please sign up and enjoy the great tournament schedule available to all of our 

Tallwood members. 
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This letter is to remind members who might have negative balances overdue. 

Please contact the pro shop to clear up your account.  The pro shop would greatly 

appreciate payment in a timely manner. 

 

All Pro Shop credit must be used by December 1st. 2018. Please place special 

orders by Nov. 1st. 2018. There are many items that can be ordered. Pro Shop Credit 

can be used for Greens Fees and Golf Lessons with Eric or Zac. All Men’s Club 

members receive discounts off all Hard Goods. Stop in for a club fitting today! 

The pro shop looks forward to helping you with any purchases in the next few 

months. 

Let us know how we can help. 

 

Enjoy the remaining season and please give me your input of items that you would 

like to see in the future at the Tallwood pro shop. 

 

 

Hit it straight, 

 

 

Eric DeStefano 
Director of Golf   
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TALLWOOD  CUP 

Sept 29th & Sept 30th, 2018 

 
Time:  Tee times will come out after the draft (Tournament Itinerary will follow draft) 

 

Format: Match Play Format - 1 point per match if the match is halved each team will get ½ point 

 Saturday September 30th Front Nine Format: 2 Man Shamble Back Nine Format: 2 Man Scramble 

 Sunday September 30th 18 Hole Four-Ball  & Front/Back Nine Format: Singles Matches  

 18 Holes both days  

 OPPONENTS WILL CHANGE SATURDAY AND SUNDAY. 

  

This will be a Flighted event, the number of flights will be based on the number of participants as 

will the Gross and Net divisions.  

Zac and Eric will conduct a draft days before the tournament starts to set both teams then set the 

match ups and tee times for Saturday.   
 

Entry Fee: $20 per man  

Green fees and carts (if riding) - paid on tournament day  

Entry Fee includes:  

o Prize for winning team (see below) and prizes for winning your individual Match 

o Team Drink tickets   

  

Prizes:  

o Winning Team: Pro Shop Credit Prizes (Alternate Pro Shop Tournaments)  

o Closest-to-Pin Contests (on all par 3’s)   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Entry Form 

2018 Tallwood Cup  
Payment by check only. Please make checks payable to the Tallwood Men’s Club.  

 

Cancellation Policy  
Cancellations accepted up to and including Entry Deadline date. Refunds for cancellations after the Entry 

Deadline date will require approval from the Tallwood Men’s Club Social directors.  

 

Mail to:  Please have entry form in ASAP because we have to draft the teams.  

 

Tallwood Country Club  

Attn: Tallwood Ryder Cup  

91 North Street  

Hebron, CT 06248  

 

Tee Time Request (Saturday only) 9 am Shotgun Sunday to get everyone together after!!!!!! 

Early tee time request 7:00- 8:00             .8:00-9:00                . 9:10+                  . 

 

TEE Request:    WHITE                                 .   GOLD                                     . 

 

TMC Member Name: _________________________ Hdcp: _________             . 

Amount(s) enclosed $___________ Check(s) # _________________         _____  
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FALL CLASSIC 

October 20, 2018 

 

 

Time:   Registration – 7:30 AM          Shotgun Start – 9:00 AM 

Format: A-B-C-D-(E) Shamble (4 or 5 man teams) 

Entry Fee: $15  

Green fees and Carts (if riding) – Paid on tournament day 

Entry fee includes: Drink and Food ticket 

 

Prizes: 

 Closest to the pin on all Par 3’s 

 Closest to the pin (2nd shot) on #10 

 Stop & Shop Gift cards and Pro Shop Credit to the winning teams 

 Pro Shop raffle 

 Side Tournaments 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Entry Form 

Fall Classic – October 20, 2017 

 

Please make checks payable to the Tallwood Men’s Club. 

Entries must be received no later than the Entry Deadline of Saturday, October 13th. 

 

Cancellation Policy 

Cancellations will be accepted up to and including Entry Deadline date. Refunds for cancellations after 

the Entry Deadline will require approval from the Tallwood Men’s Club board of directors. 

 

 

Mail to:  Tallwood Country Club  

Attn: Fall Classic  

91 North Street 

Hebron, CT 06248 

 

TMC Member Name: ______________________________   

 Hdcp. ______________________________   

Do you wish to reserve a cart (course conditions permitting)? Yes ______  No__________ 

Can you play on the following rain/snow date?  Saturday October 28th. 

 

Amount enclosed:___________________  Check #____________ 

$15 per person 
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